
CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE 
 

 
 
        

 

Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, October 9, 2017, in 
the Complex Band Room, and conducted the following business: 
 

 Approved the minutes of the September 11, 2017 Board Meeting. 
 Approved the September Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of September Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the Five-Year Forecast as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Adopted revised Fiscal Year 2018 Shared Services Contract with the Trumbull County 

ESC. 
 Approved academic supplemental contracts effective for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved the first reading of the Board Policy additions and revisions. 
 Acknowledged and accepted donations from the LaBrae Elementary Boosters, Patricia 

Flickinger, and Russell and Peggy Sewell. 
 Approved the use of facilities request for the LaBrae Elementary Boosters to hold their 

annual Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, December 9, 2017. 
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